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Say Hello to Voice Bill Pay!
We’re ready, are you? You can now do your banking from 
home with our new Voice Bill Pay System. Paying your car 
loan, your mortgage or any of your monthly payments, just 
got easier! Simply enroll in My CU Connection home 
banking and set up your bill pay options. Select Voice Bill 
Pay to begin simplifying your life with your Alexa enabled 
device… just say it and pay it!  

E-Alerts Are For Everyone!
Customized e-alerts provide notifications via 
text message or email when there is activity 
on your account, alerting you when your 
account balance is low, or if you have an 
overdue loan payment, an overdraft transfer 
and so much more. Enroll in homebanking 
and customize your e-alerts today! 

52-Week Savings Challenge
Are you in? This is a great way to save a little at a time and 
make a big impact at the end of a full year! Deposit just 
$1.00 the first week, $2.00 the second week, $3.00 the third 
week and so on, and you can save $1,378.00. Join us on 
October 17, International Credit Union Day, as we kick off 
our savings challenge! Download the 52-Week Challenge 
chart at connectedcreditunion.org, click on the Savings 
Account tab, or request a copy by emailing us at 
ccu@connectedcreditunion.org.

Will you be our next big saver?

Go Digital with Us! 

It all starts at connectedcreditunion.org, our user-friendly 
website that provides useful information and easy navigation 
to the products and services you’re interested in.  

My CU Connection home banking provides easy access 
from your desktop or tablet. Just a few clicks and you’ll 
be up and running with access to bill pay, e-alerts, mobile 
banking and more!

My CU Mobile is 
our most popular 
choice for members 
for 24/7 access 
right at your 
fingertips. Simply 
register your 
account online with 
My CU Connection 
then download the 
free mobile app on 
your phone.

Bill Pay: Pay bills online, set up a one-time payment or 
schedule recurring payments as needed. This set it and 
forget it feature is a great financial tool for paying your bills 
on time.

Sample 52-Week Savings Challenge Chart

Please make sure your email address is on 
file to ensure you receive important account 

updates and for verification purposes.
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Credit Union Holidays
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Patriots’ Day
Memorial Day

Independence Day
Labor Day

Columbus Day
Veterans Day
Thanksgiving
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Christmas Day
New Year’s Eve  
Closing at noon
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Fall Fundraising Events
100% of proceeds will go to the Maine Credit Unions Campaign 
for Ending Hunger.

October 3 and 4 – Soup to go event! A brown bag lunch with a 
hot dish of your choice, a roll and a drink for just a $5.00 dona-
tion (soups, chilis and chowders). 

October 28 – Our Christmas Tree Raffle begins! This year you 
could win a tree decorated with gift cards donated by area 
businesses. One lucky winner will take home a fully decorated 
tree thanks to the generosity of our community. Don’t miss out! 
Drawing will be held on December 18. Tickets are 1 for $2 or 3 tickets for $5.

November 25 and 26 – Pie Sale! It’s first come first serve for some delicious pies 
made by our staff just in time for the Thanksgiving holiday! Pies are just $10.00 each.

2019 Scholarship Winner
Congratulations to Grace M, the winner of the 
$1,000 Connected Credit Union Scholarship!   
Grace plans to study Animal Science. She is looking 
forward to expanding her knowledge of the natural 
world and making a positive impact on it. Best of 
luck, Grace!

Welcome, Lexi!
Our school branch has a fresh 
new look to welcome back our 
Cony/CATC students for another 
education filled year! Financial 
education is high on our list for 
students and Lexi is excited to 
work with our young members! As 
the newest asset to our Connect-
ed team, Lexi is looking forward 
to working with both students and 
staff. Whether in the credit union, 
the classroom or at our financial 
fitness fair, Lexi will be highlighting 
the importance of personal finance 
and financial responsibility. She is 
full of great ideas and as the busy 
mom of 3, she has the energy and 
organizational skills to keep up  
with the pace of the student        
body! Please join us in welcoming 
Lexi Webber to our team!


